
The purpose of this video is to highlight the strong partnership between Suffolk Public

Schools and the Suffolk Police Department. According to the Code of Virginia, a School

Resource Officer  (SRO)  is  a  certified  law enforcement  officer  employed by a  local  law

enforcement  agency  to  provide  security  and  law  enforcement  services  to  Virginia’s

public  elementary  and secondary schools.  At  Suffolk  Public  Schools,  SROs play a  vital

role  in  fostering  positive  relationships  with  students,  helping  to  create  a  safe  and

supportive  learning  environment.  This  positive  partnership  not  only  enhances  school

safety but also strengthens community trust. When parents see a strong, collaborative

relationship  between  law  enforcement  and  our  schools,  it  provides  reassurance  that

their children are learning in a secure and nurturing environment.


